DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY
3 BRYN MAWR COLLEGE
s BRYN MAWR, PA. 19010

March 11, 1982

Dear Kathleen,

Sorry I could not see you in Philadelphia during
the mzetin?s. I had planned to go, if only for a
few hours, but I caught a cold, and had to stay home.

. Even sorrier to learn that your promotion was
not recommended by the dean. Do not trust anyone who
can't spell. I hope that youwill be reconsidered,
and above all recommended for next year, and that
Justice will prevail over bad spelling. e

Everything here as usual, as far as I can judge.

t some time in France, Spain, and Mexico, and
pYEA“¥a""go back to Europe for a couple of mémiths
next May. I've been writing quite steadily: it's
the cheapest thing you can do nowadays.

Most cordially,
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